
BODY WORN CAMERAS 

 

 

 

The Carlstadt Police Department is pleased to announce the implementation of body 

worn cameras beginning on April 1, 2022. These cameras will be used in accordance 

with the guidelines established by the New Jersey State Attorney General.  

 

Body Worn Cameras (BWC’s) capture an accurate and unbiased account of a police 

involved incident while maintaining proper preservation of evidence.  

 

These cameras will strengthen the trust between the police and the public while 

maintaining accountability and transparency. Below are pictures of the Motorola V300 

Cameras that will be worn with possible mounting locations. 

 
 

 

 


